From: Kate Perrins

Sent: 23 February 2015 12:54

To: Planning

Subject: 2014/7851/P Objection FAO Alex McDougall
Hello

Further to my conversation with Alex McDougall this morning, we would like to object strongly to aspects
of the planning application for Arthur West House, 79 Fitzjohn's Avenue NW3 6PA, reference:
2014/7851/P.

We are against the new building being any higher than the existing building which already deprives us and
our neighbours of considerable light . It needs to be taken into consideration that the site is already at a
high point on a hill. It would actually be a fantastic opportunity to reduce the height of the building to be
more in keeping with the surrounding buildings and allow us and our neighbours to enjoy more light.

We are also concerned about the proposed excavations downwards. Work of this magnitude will cause
major disruption & noise pollution for a long period of time, possible damage to the stability of nearby
properties and damage to the underground streams, water flows and drainage.

Please confirm you have received this.
Many thanks,
Kate Perrins and James Worrall

Flat 1, 7 Ellerdale Road, London, NW3 6BA
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